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Dear BSHC Colleagues, 
 
 
25th Baltic Sea Hydrographic Commission – Video Conference,  22nd September 2020, 
(BSHC25 VTC) - Administrative matters No 2.  
 
 

 
BSHC25 VTC 

 
1. Due to National Cyber Safety Regulations in Ministry of Defence, the HOPN is obligated to 

organize the Conference with use Cisco Meeting platform instead of planned MS Teams. 
I apologize for inconvenience, the changes were not depended on HOPN.  

2. Cisco Meeting platform requires use Chrom website browser as a meeting platform. The 
functionality of the Cisco Meeting platform is similar to other platforms. The main differences 
is the not being able to “rise hand”. All participants are asked to keep open “live chat” window 
and communicate any comments online.  

3. Communication test is planned on Tuesday 15th September 2020 at 09.00 CEST. Links to 
the “meeting room” will be sent to all registered participants before meeting.  

4. Standing Agenda, Program and documentation will be uploaded to the BSHC25 website till 
8th September 2020 (https://iho.int/en/bshc25-2020). 

5. Other arrangements – no changes. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Captain (PLN) Dariusz KOLATOR 
Chair, BSHC  

 


